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Board Member Oath of Office 

 

 

 The Hartselle City Board of Education met on Monday, October 24, 2016, at 5:00 

p.m., at the Central Office for the newly appointed board member, Amy Pace, to take the 

Oath of Office.  Randy Sparkman, Board Chairman, and Superintendent Dr. Vic Wilson 

were present. A quorum was not required for this event. Judge Brent Craig officiated the 

swearing in ceremony.  

 

Information Items 

     1. Next Board Meeting – November 7, 2016, at 6:00 p.m. – for the next term Oath of 

Office ceremony. 

             

 

Adjournment 
 

 There being no further business, Mr. Sparkman declared the meeting adjourned. 

The meeting was adjourned at 5:13 p.m. 

 

 

 

ATTEST: 

 

 

_____________________________________ 

Chairman 


